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For centuries people raised animals in their homesteads and there have never been environmental problems.
Big problems though are involved with animal "factories",
plants with thousands of animals.
These plants indeed should be closely monitored and regulated.

Please leave the little people alone and out of the grab of unnecessary control.

And please use our tax money for better projects than turning our peaceful life into hell.

And please don't follow orders, if they do not resonate with your heart.
Together we can create a better world if we all stand strong as a forest.

Erica
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